
TRANSLATOR’S

INTRODUCTORY NOTE

Dr. Wilhelm Muehlon, the author of the re­
markable Diary here translated, has already won 
for himself world-wide fame by his courageous 
testimony to the truth. On May 7th, 1917, he 
addressed a Letter to Herr von Bethmann Hollweg 
(at that time Imperial German Chancellor), re­
pudiating the German Government and all its 
works. This Letter, however, was not published 
till nearly a year later,’ten days after the author’s 
famous Memorandum had appeared in the Berliner 
Tageblalt of March 21st, 1918.* The Memorandum 
definitely stated that “ the Austrians ” had been 
with the German Emperor early in July, 1914, 
and that he had promised to give Austria carte

* The Letter was first published in a Frenvh translation by 
L’Humanité on March 31st, 1918 : the German original appeared i;i the 
Swiss paper, Die Freie Zeilung, on May 4th, 1918. An English transla­
tion both of the Letter and of the Memorandum has been published under 
the title of “ Revelations by an Ex-Director of Krupp’s " (Hodder and 
Stoughton). The reader of the Diary will find the substance of the 
Memorandum on pp. 8-10.


